
Nicco Park Vouchers 

 

Nicco Park has come up with an Independence Day offer for students 

which is valid till the 30th of September. In order to avail the offer, students 

will need the vouchers which have been already distributed or will be 

distributed to students of all classes by the 10th of September. The vouchers 

were sent over to the school during the last week of August when Mid-Term 

Exams were on which is why they are being distributed now. The offer 

allows upto 6 people to use 1 voucher to get the specified number of rides at 

the 50% per person discount price mentioned on the voucher. Any 

guardian willing to take their wards to Nicco Park may do so by the 30th of 

September using these vouchers. By chance if the voucher given to you 

tears or gets damaged before you get to use it, please do get in touch with 

the school office to get another one but please do note that the number of 

extra vouchers with us are limited.  

 

For any queries please send a mail to dolna.mayukhda@gmail.com  
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